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Dear Parents & Carers 

School Uniform – 2022 Update 

This letter will hopefully come as welcome news to all parents.  

We have teamed up with a company called Grown Out of It, which will allow parents to buy and sell 

second–hand school uniform via their secure online platform. 

Grown Out of It specialises in school provisions, as well as purchasing our school uniform and 

sportswear, parents will also be able to purchase and sell other school-based items such as shin 

pads, or moulded astro turf football boots.  

The site https://www.grownoutofit.co.uk/register - is a free service, built for ease of use and with 

additional resources offering insight and support for parents. 

One fantastic element within Grown Out of It is their donation facility. This option allows parents 

to donate to the school at point of sale which would be gratefully received and would support the 

wider community. This is completely voluntary and in no way a condition of using the website.  

 

Parents who run their own business are also being offered the opportunity to include their 

business logo and a link to their website on our Grown Out of It school page for just £10 a month 

with 10% of that going straight back to our school.  You just need to email 

advertising@grownoutofit.co.uk and state which school you are attached to.  

We believe that this additional resource offers parents a cost saving option for school uniform and 

assists us all in our journey toward a sustainable future for the next generation. 
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Here is the link to our own page: 
https://www.grownoutofit.co.uk/school/Shoreham_Academy/18360 

Please note that our Pastoral teams are  also happy to continue to accept any of your uniform 
donations to support our students, whilst in school. 

If you have any questions, please do contact them at info@grownoutofit.co.uk and they will be 
more than happy to help.  

Yours with best wishes,  

 

 

Mr Jim Coupe 

Principal 
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